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August 09, 2007 

Mr. Piter Bergstein 
Zia Transportation (ZIA) 
P.O. Box 2724 
Lubbock, Texas 79408 

Subject: NOTICE OF VIOLATION 
Discharge Permit GW-253 

Reference: Permit Expired 09/11/2006 

Dear Mr. Bergstein: 

Oil Conservation Division records' indicate that the Zia Transportation discharge permit 
for the Hobbs Service Company yard, located at 816 Northwest County Road, Hobbs, 
New Mexico, 88240 in the SE/4 NW/4 NW/4 of Section 32, Township 18 South, Range 38 
East, NMPM, Lea County, New Mexico expired on September 11, 2006. 

Zia is in violation of the New Mexico Water Quality Control Regulations 20.6.2 NMAC 
operating without an approved permit as required by 20.6.2.3104 NMAC. 

If ZIA wishes to continue operations it is required to submit a discharge permit renewal 
application with the required $100 filing fee and flat fee of $1700.00 made out to the New 
Mexico Water Quality Management Fund within 10 days of receipt of this letter. 

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to call me at 505-476-3490 or E-mail 
wayne.price(a)state.nm.us. 

Sincerely, J 

Wayne Price-Environmental Bureau Chief 

Cc: Daniel Sanchez- Enforcement 
OCD-Hobbs District office 
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